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Long awaited headquarters officially opens for Maui County FCU.

Read more
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This year’s survey asks CDFIs about demand for their products, challenges in
meeting demand, new products, and practices they have developed, and their
approaches to measuring outputs and outcomes.

Read more

Get ready for Discovery™2023 — our 14th annual virtual conference —
on August 10! Please take a moment to pre-register and save your spot for a
full day of collaborative learning.

Read more

Your donations to Kapiolani Children’s Miracle Network funded the specialized
NICU equipment that allowed Kalley-Mae’s care team to give her a bright
future. Be a part of our fundraising team!

Read more
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We’re midway through National Credit Union Youth Month and many Hawaii
credit unions are having kid-friendly giveaways and events with the theme 
"Unleash the Power of Saving at Your Credit Union™”.

Your League wants to share the good news about your credit union’s Youth
Month events. Please email photos and stories to laurie.okawa@hcul.org.

Calendar of Events

View this email in your browser

https://news.cuna.org/articles/122323-national-credit-union-youth-month-celebrations-begin?utm_source=real%5Fmagnet&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=040423%5Fnews%5Fthe%2Ddaily%2Dfinal
mailto:laurie.okawa@hcul.org
https://web.hcul.org/events
https://mailchi.mp/1fa536e546d5/maui-county-fcu-opens-new-headquarters-cdfi-cus-asked-to-take-survey-register-now-for-cuna-mutual-discover2023-what-choo-doin-for-da-keiki?e=[UNIQID]

